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NOTICE

The Mid-Semester Exam for the odd semester of 2024-25 will be conducted from 2nd September,

2024. The HODs are requested to ensure completion of half of the syllabus for each course before

the Mid-Semester Exam. The same should be displayed on the department’s notice board. The Time

table will be posted on the 19th August 2024.

Following instructions are to be brought to the notice of the students by the mentors. 1st year

mentors of both UG and PG courses are requested to read out the following in their classes.

1. Students will not be allowed to write the exam if they arrive later than 10 minutes for an

exam.

2. Carrying of mobile phones, smart watches is prohibited. If a phone is found, even if it is

switched off, it will be counted as malpractice.

3. There should be no writing on the desk. It is the responsibility of the student to bring it to

the notice of the invigilator if there is any existing writing on desks prior to start of the

exam.

4. Please note: There are no minimummarks required in Continuous Assessment (CA) to write

the semester examination. All students are eligible to appear for the semester exam

regardless of their CA marks. However, it is strongly suggested that the students procure at

least 50% marks in the Mid-Semester Test, so that it will be easy to pass the course during

the End Semester Exam.

5. Use of exam pads, pencil pouches is prohibited.

6. Avoid using pencils on the answer script. Even for diagrams, it is recommended to use pens.

7. Use of black or dark blue ink is recommended.
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Deputy COE


